We, the undersigned, request the Planning Minister ‘call in" the ‘state significant’ application to amend
the Planning Permit D/173/2011 that directly impacts on Bundoora Park as the developer’s request to
increase the number of units to 431 and the total number of car spaces to 568 is an over development
that directly threatens the enjoyment of 750,000 people who visit our 180 hectare regional parkland.
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